
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Have a great weekend, 
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Thompson 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Thompson 
 

  18th September 2020                              Term: Autumn 1   Week: Three 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Wow we have done our first full week and what a busy week it was! Thank you so much for helping 
things to run seamlessly.  

We had our first PE sessions which everyone seemed to really enjoy. (Hopefully you’ve watched the 
video of us jogging, kindly uploaded by our social media manager Mrs Thompson!) We continued to 
sing our counting songs ’10 Little Numbers’ and ‘Let’s count to 10’ both of which can be found on 
YouTube. We have also been counting forwards and backwards to 20. 

We acted out the story ‘Giraffe’s Can’t Dance’ and had a go at waltzing, tangoing, and a bit of 
cha-cha-cha too. (Strictly 2020 better watch out!) We thought about the things that we can shine 
at and we sang along to Mr Tumbles’ ‘You’re a Shining Star’ song. 

The children have continued to explore the environment and the resources that we have, as well 
as making and developing new friendships. 

We rocked out again to ‘Pete the Cat, Rocking in My New school Shoes’ and found out what 
happened when he wore his white shoes!  

 

 Keeping you Informed  
 
The school has just launched its official Facebook 
page however there are a number of unofficial 
Facebook groups for the school run by parents. 
There is one for each year group and parents have 
found them useful for party invites etc. Tom’s 
Mum (Emma Howell) has set up one for Reception. 
Please see her for further information. Could we 
politely remind you though that for any concerns 
you may have, you should contact the school. 
directly.  

   

Congratulations to Noah and Florence who are 
our first stars of the week.  Keep up the hard 

work! 

 
 

It was a really difficult choice for us to make as 
they have all been amazing.  We are really 

enjoying getting to know them. They are going to 
be a great class!  Thank you to everyone who has 

donated flowers, plants and leaves etc. this 
week. Please keep sending them in 
throughout the year.  Thank you for helping things to run more 

smoothly by adopting our new drop off time 
of 9.20 am. The exception to this is if you 
have older siblings, then you can drop off and 
collect at their times.  


